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Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 
http://labrae.school 

Newsletter 

MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
 
Dear Parent/Guardians:  
 
 I want to thank all of the parents that attended parent-teacher conference 
night.  Attending conferences really makes a difference in your child’s education.  I 
realize the date was changed due to the winter storm, and possibly some could not 
attend the new time.  Parents are welcome to meet with staff daily, but through 
appointment.  On April 4th, the state testing window opens.  I will be sending home 
with our students our testing dates for grades 6-8.  There are strict guidelines that 
our district must adhere to.  Attendance is HUGE!!  I need the students here, rested, 
and fed for maximum success.  As usual, I need your help and support, and I 
appreciate your efforts. The district had an in-service for staff scheduled on 
February 16th.  Due to the calamity day we rescheduled for March 14th.  There will 
be an early release on the 18th. Students will de dismissed at noon due to the end of 
the grading period. Easter break will begin on March 25th with students returning 
to school on March 30th.  If I don’t see you, have a happy Easter.  That’s all I have 
for now. 
 
    Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

Students of the Month 
The following students have 
been selected as Students of 
the Month for March 2016. 
We are proud of all our stu-
dent’s accomplishments! 
 
6th grade 
 
Sam Bailey 
Olivia Morningstar-Gray 
 
7th grade 
 
Chace Root 
Aryanna Hartman 
 
8th grade 
 
Drew Brady 
Heidi Reppart 

                 Important Dates 
 
Professional day no school students……….…..3/14 
Early release at noon…………………………...3/18 
End of nine week period………………………..3/18 
4th nine weeks begins………………………….. 3/21 
Spring pictures …………………………………3/23 
Report cards go home…………………………..3/24 
Easter break……………………………..3/25—3/29 
Return to school…………………………...……3/30 


